
Coming Soon!! Recruitment for Inyo County Director of EH. This is particularly suited for anyone 

wanting to get away from the rat race, be close to numerous recreational opportunities, or build 

career experience as a Department Head. 

 

Salary is being set and information will be out soon, so start thinking about this opportunity so 

you are ready to build your legacy. 

 

You can contact me here or by phone at (760) 878-0261. 

 

Walt Kruse, Interim Director 

Inyo County Environmental Health Department 


